RAZIER SCHOOL DISTRICT

142 CONSTITUTION STREET, PERRYOPOLIS, PA 15473-1390 FAX: (724) 736-0688

William R. Henderson, II1, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
bhenderson@fraziersd.org

724-736-9507 x116

February 16, 2023
Dear FSD Parent/Guardians:

This letter is to inform you of water leak in the middle school restroom today which was
corrected. Shortly after the water leak, the entire elementary/middle school building lost power

which was due to a transformer problem in Star Junction.

At that time, we dismissed all middle school students to the high school ggymnasium and the
elementary students to the high school auditorium for their safety. The middle school students
were dismissed from the high school and the elementary students were brought back to their

respective building for dismissal.
Thank you in advance for your understanding.

Sincerely,

S S

William R. Henderson




